
 

 

 

NOTICE  OF  CANCELLATION  OF 

THE  CITY  OF  VICTORVILLE   

ZONING ADMINISTRATOR MEETINGS 

 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meetings of the Zoning Administrator 

scheduled for April 1, 2020 and April 15, 2020 have been canceled inasmuch as no 

agenda items are scheduled to be heard by the Administrator at said meetings.  

The next regular Zoning Administrator meeting will be held May 6, 2020 at 10:00 

a.m.  

 

DATED:  March 23, 2020 

 

Scott Webb, Secretary 
Planning Commission 
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